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STAR Registration for Students - How this will impact Curriculum Review and Catalog Changes
at HawCC

Beginning as early as April 2016 for Fall 2016 registration, the UH System will be transitioning
to registration via the STAR Graduation Pathways Tab. The current system in which students
use the online schedule of classes to look up CRNs and register via their MyUH Portal will be
phased out next year. This new "GPS system" of registering will help guide students in selecting
appropriate courses toward their declared major/certificate and will allow them to register via
STAR (similar to online shopping sites).

Because of this new technology, this will impact our current curriculum review cycle/schedule.
In order for the Graduation Pathways registration system to be ready for students to register, our
program requirements must be set much earlier than the current July debut of our new catalog.



